PUBLIC NOTICE

A PUBLIC HEARING will be held by the COUNCIL of the City of Danville,
Virginia on Tuesday, November 1, 2022 at 7:00 P.M., or as soon after as
may be heard, in the Council Chambers, Fourth Floor, Municipal Building,
427 Patton Street, at which time citizens may appear and be heard
by the Council on the subject of the following proposal by the City of
Danville, Virginia:

To exempt the business license fee for every person or business subject
to licensure under Chapter 20 of the Code of the City of Danville with
annual gross receipts under a specific amount to be determined by

City Council. Currently every person or business subject to licensure
with annual gross receipts of $100,000 or less are assessed a fee of
$50 ($60 in cases of late filings). The exemption would be effective
January 1, 2023.

Copies of the Proposed Ordinance is available for examination in the
Office of the City Clerk, Room 428, Municipal Building, 427 Patton Street,
Danville, Virginia, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
CITY OF DANVILLE
Susan M. DeMasi, CMC, City Clerk




